2/21/21
Senate Committee:

In light of the recent carnage at the United States capitol in Washington, D.C., | think it is in Oregon's best interest for you to vote
yes on SB 554. We do not want nor need anymore violence at capitols (or other public buildings) around the country.

Enough is enough--vote for wise firearm laws, please.

Thank you, Liz Hodgins



